
Friends of H
illy Fields: 

COMMUNITY PLANTING

We have organised planting events throughout the park. These have 
included, the Eastern Road Entrance, Wood and the shade garden. We 
have joined forces on two ocassions with the bowls club, when we were 
awarded ornamental bulbs from the Big Bulb Plant. 

More recently we have received bulbs from the MPGA which we planted 
in the shade garden, along with plants donated from the Cheslsea flower 
show. 

We have planted over 1500 hedge plants and tree saplings, the orchard 
and other fruit and nut trees throughout the park. We established 
the orchard with Transition Brockley and are working to improve the 
biodiversity of the park. To commemorate 100 years since WWI, for the 
duration of the war, we have sown a memorial meadow with poppy and 
cornflower seeds.  

Planting native hedgerowPlanting roses and primroses

Joining forces with Francis Drake Bowls Club

SCHOOL PROJECTS
We linked up with Prendergasts School for this project. The art teacher got them out drawing in the park. These were 
developed in school, creating a series of pieces of work in different mediums. We selected some of the drawings and local 
artist/blacksmith Heather Burrell designed a composition from the work and then created the new gate.

Chelsea Flower Show plants and bulbs in the shade garden

Orchard maintenance

New tree planting More hedge planting
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